
SUBMISSION TO TRUTH IN LABELLING – PALM OIL BILL 2009 

I support the mandatory labelling of palm oil.  I feel quite outraged that for the profit 
of big companies the habitat of beautiful animals such as orang-utans should be 
destroyed.   

These animals cannot speak for themselves and the people of the countries they 
come from don’t seem to care whether they suffer or indeed even live. 

I personally will not buy anything that I suspect of having palm oil as an ingredient, 
so if it is labelled ‘vegetable oil’ without specifying which vegetable oil I will not buy 
that product. 

 

Jean Clinch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


